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This bill is ludacris! I have carried a firearm since I was 12 years old,  I was shooting 

them a good 7 years before that. I have never had any form of an incident. Instead of 

limiting guns from good people we should be working on access to education. Things 

like the Hunter Education program should be offered thru our schools so that youth 

would have the opportunity to safety training. If this bill passes it will limit many 

opportunities in our state. Youth hunting, youth shooting even hands on training 

would be eliminated.  


